Institute of Organic Chemistry and Biochemistry of the AS CR, v. v. i.

Information from the Director 9/2016

Construction Work Affecting the Use of Garages (Automated Parking System)

Dear colleagues,

Construction work is going to be done in the western wings of Building A on
August 4, 2016 (Thursday). It will be necessary to provide the contractor with the
access to the garages (the automated parking system) and remove all cars from the
parking space.

Please vacate all the parking lots by 6 p.m. on August 3, 2016 (Wednesday) at
the latest.

Thank you for your understanding.

Best regards,

~ Zdené&k Hostomsky



